
Summary Minutes of Canton Liberal Club Committee Meeting held on the 29th June 

2023 
 

The Chairman opened the meeting. 

 

The Secretary then read the minutes of the meeting held on 22nd June 2023. The minutes were 

accepted unanimously as a true record. 

 

It was noted that it is not in the rule book or has ever been minuted that member of teams have to be 

members of the Club. Although the Committee will encourage team members to become members 

of the Club. 

 

The ‘Treasurers Report ‘and ‘Accounts for Payment’ were read and accepted. 

 

The purchase of a hosepipe to clean the cellar and beer garden was highlighted. 

 

 

Duties were allocated.  

 

 

Encouraging members and visitors to use the Club for functions was discussed. 

Bingo callers will have any tickets for events available for sale during bingo to sell to members and 

visitors. 

Provisions to cover Treasures duties were made. 

Cancelling the Saturday Artist with Hawthorns is in place and the members will be addressed by the 

Chairman. There will be a notice on all boards to inform the members. Music will be played 

through the Club speakers by officers on duty. 

Advertising that the hall is available for live bands to hire was suggested. 

Changing the happy hour times was discussed. 

 

 

The Chairman closed the meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


